
         

 

 

 

4th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 6 – Leavers Hoodies 

 

   Following the success of previous years’ initiatives to offer our leaving Year 6 pupils the opportunity to wear 

hoodies celebrating their time at Haytor View, we are keen to make a similar offer this year.  

 

    We have sourced a supplier who is happy to provide hoodies, in navy blue with white writing, that will have 

the school logo printed on the front of the garment and the number ‘25’ on the back incorporating children’s 

names.  The cost of the hoodies is £22.32, and sizes range from adults size Xtra Small to adults size Large.  

 

    To enable us to move forward with this order we need the following by the end of Wednesday 11th June  

• Your permission to have your child’s full name printed on the back of the hoodies 

• Your order should you wish to buy a hoody, along with the size of garment you feel is appropriate for 

your child and payment via School Gateway. 

 

 Your child will be bringing home a reply slip today which we would ask you to complete, regardless of whether 

you intend to make a purchase or not and return to school by Wednesday 11th June.  

 

We will not be able to go ahead with ordering the items unless we have a response relating to each child in 

the class and we are keen that no one misses out inadvertently so please respond as soon as possible. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sarah Butler 

Acting Headteacher 


